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10/02/2022 

 

Dear Parents, 

Assalamu’alaykum wa rahmatullahi wa barakatuhu 

Alhamdulillah today we received Rapid Antigen Test kits from the Victorian Government, and we 

handed them out to all students and staff immediately. Rapid antigen testing will help students and 

staff to ensure positive cases are identified as quickly as possible. Testing will be conducted at home, 

and students and staff must report any positive result. There is no requirement to report a negative 

result. 

If they have had COVID, they do not need a negative RAT to come back to school after their 7 day 

isolation period. 

While testing is recommended, children can attend school as long as they are well and not in 

quarantine. For the first four weeks of term, twice-a-week testing on school days is strongly 

recommended for primary staff and students. 

May Allah keep us in good health and protect us from all illnesses and diseases. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Muhammed Edwars 

Principal 


